
Important 
Safeguarding 
Update for Parents 

Keeping our children safe at the beginning and the end of the day 
 
To make sure that all our Woolmore pupils are safe at the beginning 
and end of the school day, here is a reminder of our dropping-off and 
collection policy: 
 
If you drive your child/children to school 

• Park your car in a safe place. 
• Bring your child/children into the school playground  
• DO NOT drop children off and let them walk alone 
• DO NOT stop your car in the middle of the street 
• This is dangerous and inconsiderate behaviour 

 
 
If you walk your child/children to school 

• You must walk with your child/children, cross the road safely and 
bring them into the playground. 

• DO NOT let them walk along the street without you 
• The school cannot be responsible for your child unti l  he/she is in 

the playground 
 
Times 

• Breakfast Clubs are from 8.15-8.45 
• The playground gate is opened at 8.45am 
• The morning bell goes at 9.00 
• The school day finishes at 3.30 
• Clubs f inish at 4.30 
• Please do not be late.  Repeated lateness is fol lowed up with 

Emdad Rahman, our Attendance Welfare Officer 
 

In summary: bringing your child/children to school means bringing them 
into the playground. 
 
When parents and the school work together to keep our children safe it 
sets a very good example to our pupils and wil l  help them to grow up 
to be responsible cit izens. 
 
Thank you 
 
 
Ms Argent 


